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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Mary Ramirez  

Re:    Community Outreach Liaison Report 

Met with Vice Mayor to discuss pilot template for championing programs, concepts for a Haymarket Citizen 

Award program, and community outreach opportunities. 

Planning for a High School Youth in Government Program will begin in the new year. If anyone wishes to 

participate, please reach out to the Community Outreach Liaison. 

Thank you, 

Mary 

Mary Ramirez 
Councilwoman 
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